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Pacific International Development Corporation Pty Ltd 
ATF the PIDC Trust 
C/- Mortons - Urban Solutions 
Att:  Mr Gavin Johnson 
PO Box 2482 
SOUTHPORT  QLD  4215 
 
 
Dear Gavin 
 
SECTION 82 ACCEPTANCE OF PDA DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR A PDA 
DEVELOPMENT PERMIT FOR RECONFIGURING A LOT – 1 LOT INTO 426 LOTS, 
ASSOCIATED PARK AND ROAD RESERVE AT LOT 3 MOUNT ELLIOT ROAD, 
FLINDERS LAKES DESCRIBED AS LOT 3 ON S311896 
 
The Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) acknowledges the 
receipt of the Priority Development Area (PDA) development application on 
13 November 2019. In accordance with s.82(2) of the Economic Development Act 2012 
this application was considered to constitute a ‘properly made application’ on 
5 December 2019 and has been accepted by the MEDQ. 
 
The application can be viewed in the MEDQ Development Applications Register via the 
Department website www.dsdmip.qld.gov.au/pda-da-applications. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to the progress of this PDA development 
application, please do not hesitate to contact Chris Hinton on 3452 7494 or by email at 
chris.hinton@dsdmip.qld.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Brandon Bouda 
Manager 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 

http://www.dsdmip.qld.gov.au/pda-da-applications

